[image: image1.png]8t ioe Q&

\'// 4%






                                                                          
Spring Newsletter 				�						Year 1 








Dear Parents and Carers


We hope you all have a happy and safe holiday and we look forward to seeing you back at school after the Christmas Holidays!  We have lots of exciting things coming up next half term. Our topic next half term will be toys from the past and present. We are looking forward to inviting a visitor into school to bring lots of old toys for the children to play with.





RE


The children will; be looking at precious things including religious artefacts, signs and symbols. 





Music


The children will be devolving their confidence in performing. 





DT


In DT we will be making our own 3D toys.  








Grammar


In grammar we will be looking at different punctuation such as exclamation marks and question marks. We will also be encouraging children to be using the conjunctions: and, so, but, because. 








PE


In PE we will be covering dance. We will link this to our topic toys. 








History


In history we will be learning about old toys. We will compare them to modern toys and look at how toys have changed over the years. You can help your child at home by talking about the toys you played with when you were a child.

















Science


This half term we will be looking at seasonal change. We will talk about the differences within the four seasons and towards to end of the term the children will use the IPad’s to make a news report to inform others about the seasons.  








Maths


In Maths we will be teaching the children how to find missing number problems. We will then be moving onto multiplication and division. Your child needs to know the 2’s, 5’s and 10’s times tables.   








Phonics


This half term we will be focusing on reading fluency. To support this at home please can you ensure that you are reading with your child daily and signing their raving reader book each evening. As part of the reading policy we will begin to make phone calls and meetings with parents who aren’t reading at home. 





English


This half term we will be learning to write recounts and we will be having a toy’s picnic.  We will be using the Toy Story film to help us write fantasy stories.  During this half term we will also be having a toy themed day where the children will play with old and new toys and discuss the differences. 











